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I have grandchildren in the public system. You are talking about discrimination. I am 

feeling very discriminated against by you taking away my right to think and be as I 

am. Our functional family values are and have produced exceptional people raising 

exceptional next generation young people who are leaders in their class. This bill 

restricts our children from learning from the past. Good and bad. You have no right to 

tell us nor restrict us from. The only “emergency “ I can tell is that the Oregon’s 

common folk aren’t buying your new age montra and we are still thinking for 

ourselves and you feel threatened. You can only push this nonsense so far. I think it 

has gone too far already. 

Sincerely, 

Linda S Ellis 


